
 

JULY 31ST 2024     EMAIL:  treasurer@thedeepingspracticeppg.org 

 

TO THE CLERK OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

On behalf of Deepings Practice, the Deepings PPG formally invites you to send 

a maximum of TWO representatives to a Question-and-Answer Forum on 

Wednesday September 4th from 12.30 pm until 2pm.  

The venue is The Meeting Room at Deepings Practice on Godsey Lane Market 

Deeping. 

The invitation is being sent to all 18 Parish Councils that are in the catchment 

of The Deepings Practice, so as you can imagine, space is limited. In order that 

the meeting runs smoothly and to time, please will you submit only one 

primary question from each council? 

 Your question (s) must be received by Thursday August 22nd. This will give the 

partners time to read and formulate a reply. 

If you send more than one question then you may not get a response in the 

time allowed. Please submit your question(s) to the email address above by 

Thursday August 22nd. 

The meeting will be attended by Dr Phipps and Dr Wade from the Practice, Mrs 

Tracy Bartle, Practice Manager, Mrs Claire Clark Deputy Practice Manager and 

members of the PPG. It will be overseen by the Chair of the PPG. 

Many thanks for your cooperation in this matter. 

Yours Sincerely 

Sandra Jones 

Malena Parsons 

Co – Chairs 

Deepings and Glinton Patient Participation Group. 


